
Consultative Meeting
May 2023



News Updates from CEO & Harbour Master

Topic Status Comments

Channel depth • Two scheduled dredging operations to be undertaken in 2023. None 
having been undertaken by Mannin for last 3 years

• Pilots presently working to +0.6m
• Dredging in progress with intention to get to +1.2m by end first scheduled 

works and to +1.5m by completion October’s dredging schedule

Mooring availability • Maintained moorings – Non presently available.
• Non-maintained – available to allocate within two to four (location/depth 

vessel dependent)
Environmental Issues • Abandonment of water-craft is resulting in a non-recoverable cost burden 

to the Commission
• Beach erosion in way of Lifeboat launch access and egress to river.  

County/Local Authorities, together with EA to be consulted
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News Updates from CEO & Harbour Master

Topic       Status Comments

Harbour Patrols • Two Part time harbour assistants taken on to assist harbour operations
• Six volunteer staff taken on for weekend duties initially
• Our salaried and volunteer staff are paramount for Safety on the River.

Mooring Fees • We anticipate that with rising costs in 2023, that there may well be an 
uplift for 2024. Mooring holders will be advised in September of any 
potential rise in the fees  

PNPF • At the end of 2022 we owed the fund £430,716. THC are presently in 
negotiation with the fund to ensure most efficient payback and minimise 
interest charges. Our present total contribution represents 0.47%

Harbour Revision Order • Solicitors proceeding with drafting of Order and document will be 
available for public review at the time of the consultation period. The 
Commission wish to put a working group together, to ensure we achieve 
maximum benefit, including members of the consultative group.

THC Strategy Policy • The Commissioners is actively  pursuing the develop a forward-looking 
strategy for the Teign involving all stake holders.
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Open door policy and members of the public should feel free to make 
an appointment to come in and discuss issues should they so wish


